
BLUMENORT SCHOOL
End of June 2021 Newsletter

Staffing Update
We have had a couple of changes to our staffing lineup since our last newsletter.  Mrs. Pat Koop (EA) is retiring
and Mr. Sawatzky has decided to return to subbing. Thank you to Mrs. Koop and Mr. Sawatzky for all that you
have done for our students and we wish you all the best!  At this time we would like to also wish a successful
year ahead to those of our staff who are heading to new schools in the fall!

Community Report
Our annual Community Report will be emailed home with this newsletter.  This report will feature the success
of our school goals as well as an overview of the special events that have taken place in our school this year.

Tabs for Ollie
Thank you to all the Blumenort students for bringing in pop can tabs this year.  Our school collected 30 lbs of
tabs to donate to a young boy who is in need of a special wheelchair.   A big shout out to Noah Friesen from
5S who was the first to bring in tabs and got this tab collection drive started!

Class Lists
A reminder that our class lists will not be released until the week of August 23rd. Thank you!

Supply Lists
A reminder that the supply lists for each grade level will be posted on our website at http://blumenort.hsd.ca

2020-2021 School Yearbook / 2021-2022 School Calendar
This year, we have made a switch from our annual digital yearbook to a 2021-2022 school calendar.  These
calendars will be ready for distribution in the fall. For those who are currently in Grade 8, we will ensure that
you receive a copy.  Thank you to Mr. Hutchinson for all of your efforts!

Congratulations to our Grade 8 Grads!
Congratulations to our Grade 8 students, who successfully made it through their final year at Blumenort
School.  Well done and best wishes as you move on to Grade 9!

Blumenort School PAC Update
Hello Parents!  This has been a slow year for our PAC. Although Covid-19 and its restrictions have kept us from
doing all the things we love to do for our families and our school, we have still been able to thank the School Staff
by providing them brunch, twice this year. We would like to thank all our teachers, support staff, bus drivers and
our principals for all their hard work in such a stressful year! Thank you for all you have done!  We look forward to
a new school year in fall, which we are hoping will provide some new opportunities for us to serve our school in
the ways we have enjoyed in the past.  Stay healthy, stay safe, and have a great summer!

Thank You to our PAC!
On behalf of all the students and staff at Blumenort School, I would like to thank our PAC for all of their efforts
this past year.  It has been greatly appreciated!
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Summer Contact
If there are any changes for your family during the summer break, please let us know via email or feel free to
wait until our school reopens in the fall.  As well, the HSD Transportation office is open all summer long so if
you are planning on changing locations, please call them at (204)320-2347.

Stay Tuned
Our End of June newsletter typically informs our families to a number of events and fundraisers that occur as
soon as we return in September.  With the final decision of what our September return will look like still
uncertain, we will have to ask that you stay tuned to our school website and your email inbox in August. In
the meantime, here is our current calendar of events...

BLUMENORT SCHOOL 2021-2022 CALENDAR OF EVENTS
Please note that this calendar is as of June 30, 2021.

Events may be added or removed depending upon the restrictions in place due to Covid-19.

SEPTEMBER 7 Admin Day / Meet the Teacher Event JANUARY 6 Classes Resume

SEPTEMBER 8 First Day of Classes FEBRUARY 4 PD Day – No Classes

SEPTEMBER 8-9 Kindergarten Interviews FEBRUARY 21 Louis Riel Day – No Classes

SEPTEMBER 10&13 Kindergarten Staggered Entry FEBRUARY 25 HTA PD Day – No Classes

SEPTEMBER 17&20 Strong Connections MARCH 11 Admin Day – No Classes

SEPTEMBER 22 Picture Day MARCH 16 Report Cards Issued

SEPTEMBER 30 Orange Shirt Day MARCH 22 Parent/Teacher Conferences

OCTOBER 11 Thanksgiving Day – No Classes MARCH 25 Last Day before Spring Break

OCTOBER 22 MTS PD Day – No Classes MAR 28-APRIL 1 Spring Break

NOVEMBER 3 Picture Retakes APRIL 4 Classes Resume

NOVEMBER 11 Remembrance Day APRIL 15 Good Friday – No Classes

NOVEMBER 12 PD/Admin Day – No Classes APRIL 18 Admin/PD Day – No Classes

NOVEMBER 17 Report Cards Issued MAY 23 Victoria Day – No Classes

NOVEMBER 23 Parent/Teacher Conferences JUNE 13 Admin Day – No Classes

NOVEMBER 29 PD/Admin Day – No Classes JUNE 29 Last Day before Summer Break

DECEMBER 22 Last Day before Christmas Break JUNE 29 Awards Day & Report Cards Issued

DEC 23-JAN 5 Christmas Break JUNE 30 Admin Day – No Classes

Thank You and Have a Great Summer!
On behalf of our entire staff, I would like to thank you for your continued support in making Blumenort School
an amazing place to learn. Have a safe, healthy and relaxing summer break!


